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December 3, 1969 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
2877 Kalakaua Ave., Apt. 704 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This letter verifies your DX Report on Station KKON dated 
September 30, 1969, reporting Reception between 12:30 P.M. 
and 1 :00 P.M. H.S.T. After checking our station's log of 
September 30th with your report on KKON at 790KH and our 
music programming between 12 :30 and 1 :00 P.M. we found 
both our log and your report to be identical 

Good luck and keep listening. 

Sincerely, 

46,4/1 
Stan Sleightholm, 
Chief Engineer 
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